10 November 2010.

Cleancorp Franchise Systems LTD
PO Box 37426.

Parnell

Auckland.

To whom it may concern,

This letter is regarding the performance of James and Reihana’s cleaning team. Since starting in
September 2010, I would like to express how extremely happy we are with their excellent service
given by their friendly team.

The team has shown us professionalism within their work for example wearing uniforms, security,
and always a quick response when phoned about a cleaning problem.

Yourgsiricerely
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Paulene Sabine
Manurewa Healthcare.



